
The 2024 booklists contain the full textbook and stationery requirements for your child in the next 
school year.  By mid-November 2023, families should receive an email from the school providing the 
booklists for each grade, online ordering instructions and the extended trading hours of the Uniform 
& Stationery Shop.  It will be sent to the nominated email address that has been provided to the 
school for correspondence.  
 

The school is fortunate to have an onsite P&C Association operated Uniform & Stationery Shop 
which provides the book packing service, where your orders are packed and delivered to your child’s 
classroom.  To utilise this convenient service, please note the following key dates: 

• Orders placed by Friday 1st December 2023 will be delivered to your child’s classroom. 
Delivery to the classroom cannot be guaranteed by the end of the school year if your order 
is placed after this date.  

• Orders placed after Thursday 7th December 2023 and during the school holidays will be 
available for collection from the Uniform & Stationery Shop. Families will be contacted via 
email advising when your order is ready for collection.  

To streamline the process, we encourage families to order online via My Student Account.  Online 
orders will be given priority and will be packed before orders placed over the counter at the Uniform 
& Stationery Shop.  
 
Online ordering with My Student Account (https://macgregorss.mystudentaccount.com) 

MSA Web Portal - Sign In 

After you have registered, enter your email address as the username and password to sign-in to 

your My Student Account profile. If you have trouble accessing your profile, please call 1300 369 

783 or email support@mystudentaccount.com.au 

macgregorss.mystudentaccount.com 
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